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April 2024 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 11 Interim Report 
 

Please find enclosed your child’s final interim report which contains their most recent 
teacher assessment in each subject, along with their end of key stage target and predicted 
grade. 

 
Target grades are aspirational and are based on your child’s prior attainment. 

 

Current grades indicate the grade at which your child’s subject teacher feels they are 
currently working. 

 
The Predicted grade is where the subject teacher feels your child is most likely to end up 
in the summer, with continued effort, hard work and independent study up to the point they 
sit their exam. 

 
It is our hope that this report will enable you to have a constructive conversation with your 
child about which subjects they are feeling confident in and to help you to pinpoint those 
subjects where they will need to put in a little more work as they approach their exams. 

 
The May half-term is an ideal opportunity to implement a substantial revision schedule. 
There are a number of resources in the Year 11 section of ‘For pupil and parents’ on the 
school website that students may find useful. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this interim report, a list of all staff names is available 

on the website to contact by email: surnameinitial@goldington.beds.sch.uk e.g. 

galbraithf@goldington.beds.sch.uk. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Year 11 students the best of luck in their 

forthcoming exams. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Francis Galbraith 
Principal 
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